From: "power.call" <power.call@bchydro.com>
Date: June 15, 2023 at 3:54:23 PM PDT
To: "power.call" <power.call@bchydro.com>

Subject: We're preparing for a call for power - join us for an information session

Some people who received this message don't often get email from power.call@bchydro.com. Learn why this is important

Today, the Province of British Columbia announced that BC Hydro is planning to acquire new clean or renewable energy resources through a competitive acquisition process.

Electrification is a key pathway to achieving the CleanBC emission reduction targets – and we continue to see significant interest from the residential, commercial, transportation and industrial sectors in making the switch from using fossil fuels to clean electricity. We are now forecasting that we'll need new clean or renewable energy resources as early as 2028.

We expect to issue a <u>call for power</u> in Spring 2024. We're engaging with First Nations and independent power producers over the next several months regarding key elements of the call; options for First Nations economic participation including ownership; call design; and, a draft term sheet.

We're hosting information sessions on June 27, June 28 and July 11 to provide an overview of the call including why it's needed and what we're looking for. As a local government you may be interesting in learning more. Please select an information session that might work for you:

Register here

We're looking forward to hearing from you.

Thanks.

Judy Dobrowolski
Call for Power Team
power.call@bchydro.com